
J u l y  17,  2002 

B l a n c a  S. Bay&,  Director 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Rdcords and Recording 
2540 Shumard Oak Bfvd. 
Tallahassee, F1. 32399-0850 

Re: Edgwood Estates Water 
PWS ID 2120305 

Dear Ms. Bay16 

As of this date 7-17-02, we gave the above Water System 
to the City of Lake City. 

They are taking over the system immediately. 

If you are n o t  the correct person  to receive this information 
will you  p l e a s e  pass it on to the correct person. 

448 S. First St. 
Lake City, F1. 32025 


